
 

 

 
James J. Steinkrauss 

Attorney-at-Law 
jjs@rathlaw.com 
(603) 410-4314 

Please reply to:  Concord Office 

 
November 29, 2021 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND REGULAR MAIL 

 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH  03301-2429 

 

Re:   Petition of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. for Approval  

         of Financing from CoBank  

         Docket DW 21-129 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

On behalf of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc., please find the original filing supplementing the 

Petition for Approval of Financing from CoBank approved in Order No. 26,538 dated October 

29, 2021.  This amendment provides evidence that financing was approved by the City of Nashua 

Board of Alderman.  Pennichuck East Utility Inc. files the following amendments to the Petition: 

 

1.  Amended Table of Contents 

2.  Amended PEU Petition, Pages 6-7, Paragraphs 14-15 

3.  Amended Testimony of Larry D. Goodhue, Pages 14-15. 

4.  New Exhibit LDG-14 – City of Nashua Board of Alderman – Resolution Approving R- 

     21-128 – November 9, 2021 

 

PEU files both redlined and clean versions of the amended table of contents, petition and 

testimony to replace and supplement the Second Amended Petition filed on October 27, 2021.  

There are no confidential documents contained within this filing.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your attention to this 

matter. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

 

Enc. 

Cc: Office of Consumer Advocate 
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